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Dear parents/guardians,  

Thank you all for your help and support this term. We hope you all have a peaceful and 

happy Easter holiday.  

• School closes on Friday 12th at 12pm for the Easter holidays. All children are going 

home at this time.  

• Certificates and medals for attendance will be given out on Friday. Well done to 

everyone who has attended school so regularly.  

The school is obliged to report any child who has been absent for 20 days or more to 

TUSLA. If your child has missed 20 days you will get a letter from the school letting 

you know the number of days they are recorded as absent.  

• We had our Jersey Day for the GAA Coaching Scheme on Monday 8th. The money 

raised goes towards the scheme. Thank you to everyone who contributed. The 

coaches will be here after Easter and there is a blitz day for 3rd and 4th on May 13th.  

• Thanks to everyone who attended our Open Evening and a special thanks to all the 

children who helped out on the evening. We will be meeting our new infants and 

their parents again on Tuesday May 21st.  

• Well done to the Phoenix Players who put on an excellent production of The Sound 

of Music. We were very impressed with Ms Burke and Ms McDonagh! We were also 

delighted to see so many of our pupils and past pupils on stage.  

• A reminder of the Parent Talk on Children’s Mental Health on Tuesday May 7th in 

the school hall.  

• Standardised testing of all children from 1st to 6th class will start soon. The results of 

these tests will be recorded on your child’s report card.  

• Swimming starts for 4th class after Easter.  

• Cycling finishes on Tuesday 8th April. Only children who attended from the beginning 

receive certificates.  

• The school nurse will visit Junior Infants on April 30th and May 1st. Thank you to 

everyone who returned the medical forms.  

• It was sad to hear of the death of Margaret Gormley. Margaret worked tirelessly to 

ensure we got the land for our car park. We will remain forever in her debt 

May she Rest in Peace.  

 


